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December 29, 2014

Jon Valentine, Service Manager
Flagler Construction Equipment
8750 Philips Highway
Jacksonville, Florida 32256

Dear Mr. Valentine;

On 16 December 2014, the City of Jacksonville's Environmental Quality Division's Hazardous Waste
Activity conducted a Hazardous Waste Verification Inspection at your facility, USEPA ID#
FLLR000213964. As a result of the inspection, it has been determined that your facility was operating as a
generator of non-hazardous, but otherwise regulated, waste. This waste generator classification indicates
that your facility generates wastes (such as used oils, used antifreeze, lead-acid batteries, etc.) that are not
classified as hazardous wastes, but have characteristics that require that they be managed and disposed of in
accordance with specific regulations.

The following area of concern was identified during this inspection:
I. A hazardous waste determination must be made on the parts washer sludge prior to disposal.

The above area of concern should be addressed as soon as possible to ensure your facility is in compliance
with all applicable federal, state and local regulations.

Your assistance during this inspection was greatly appreciated. If you have any questions, you may contact
the inspector, Lavell Greene, at (904) 255-7226. 1f needed, you may also contact me at (904) 255-7137.

Sincerely,

C b Behaids

Jean E. Richards
Environmental Scientist Supervisor

cc: Vicky Valade, Environmental Manager, FDEP
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